
	

	

	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	 July	29,	2016	
	
Gail	Mount	
Office	of	Chief	Clerk	
North	Carolina	Utilities	Commission	
4325	Mail	Service	Center	
Raleigh,	NC	27699-4300	
	
Re:	 NC	GreenPower	Board	Nomination	(Docket	No.	E-100,	Sub	90)	
	
Dear	Mrs.	Mount:	
	
	 I	am	writing	to	nominate	my	colleague,	Mrs.	Andrea	Braswell,	for	consideration	for	appointment	
to	 the	NC	GreenPower	Board	of	Directors.	 In	 accordance	with	 the	North	Carolina	Utilities	Commission	
June	13,	2016	order,	I	provide	the	following	information:	
	
(a)	 Name	and	Contact	Information:	
	
	 Andrea	P.	Braswell	
	 Office	Address:	4800	Six	Forks	Road,	Suite	300,	Raleigh,	NC	27609	
		 Office	Telephone:	919.832.7601	ext.	106	
	 Office	Email:	andrea@energync.org	
	 Home	Address:	316	Williamsburg	Drive,	Creedmoor,	NC	27522	
	 Home	Telephone:	336.504.6333	
	 Home	Email:	andreadpulliam@gmail.com	
	
(b)	 Board	Position	Sought:	
	
	 Consumer/Environmental	Advocacy	or,	 in	the	alternative,	Green	Power	Technology	(Unspecified	
Technology)	
	
(c)	 Statement	of	Qualifications	or	Resume	
	
	 Mrs.	Braswell	serves	as	the	Inclusion	Program	Manager	at	the	North	Carolina	Sustainable	Energy	
Association	(“NCSEA”),	where	she	leads	the	organization’s	Inclusiveness	Initiative.	In	this	role,	she	works	
to	 ensure	 that	 all	 of	NCSEA’s	 existing	 and	 future	projects	 are	 aligned	with	 the	organization’s	 inclusion	
goals.	 NCSEA’s	 Inclusiveness	 Initiative	 aims	 to	 increase	 the	 organization’s	 outreach	 and	 presence	 in	
historically	 excluded	 communities	 and	 to	 educate	 participants	 in	 the	 clean	 energy	 economy	 on	 the	
importance	 of	 inclusiveness.	 Beyond	 her	 role	 leading	NCSEA’s	 Inclusiveness	 Initiative,	Mrs.	 Braswell’s	
work	 involves	assisting	NCSEA’s	Executive	Director	 in	numerous	manners,	 including	 supporting	policy	
research	and	analysis,	coordinating	management	meetings	and	action	items,	corresponding	with	NCSEA’s	
members	and	other	stakeholders,	and	many	other	mission-critical	activities.	
	



	

	

	 Mrs.	Braswell	 is	a	graduate	of	Meredith	College	in	Raleigh,	where	she	majored	in	environmental	
sustainability.	 While	 attending	 Meredith,	 she	 completed	 an	 internship	 with	 the	 U.S.	 Green	 Building	
Council’s	 Triangle	Branch	 and	 spent	 spring	 break	 volunteering	with	 the	N.C.	 Coastal	 Federation	 on	 an	
oyster	reef	restoration	project.	Mrs.	Braswell	was	also	active	in	Meredith’s	Angels	for	the	Environment,	
which	 promoted	 sustainability	 on	 campus	 by	 conducting	 trash	 audits,	 hosting	 educational	 events,	 and	
promoting	recycling.	
	
	 Mrs.	Braswell’s	resume	is	attached.	
	
	 Thank	you	for	your	consideration	of	my	nomination.	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Sincerely,	
	
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 Peter	H.	Ledford	


